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I would like to once again survey the readership about the possbility of adding an additional section
to each issue of the BHA concerning the existence and content of newly created primary archival
collections relating to the history of archaeology. I have heard only from a few readers/contributors
in this regard. This section would contain contributions from the readership/contributors in regard to
primary archival materials recently housed in repositories both public and private. With the current
interest by both public and private funding agencies in preserving the anthropological record, it
seems advisable that the BHA should address the creation and announce the location of new primary
archival collections as they are formed. Through this new section in each issue, the BHA would add
another usable source of information that its readership could benefit from.

I look forward to any and all communications on this idea.

Douglas R. Givens, Editor
Bulletin of the History of Archaeology
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